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Background

• Industry led workshop held on 31 July 2015.

• Attendees included Synergy, Alinta Energy, Bluewaters, 
ERM Power, Perth Energy, PUO, IMO and System 
Management

• Identified a number of key considerations for the MAC.

• Potential enhancements to the existing rule and 
procedure change processes also identified for 
consideration at a later date. 



Key Considerations

• Current Rule Change Process remains fit for purpose 
under the new RCAP.
– Enhancements can be made in the future but not 

required for the new RCAP to function.

• Approval process for Procedure Changes
– Option of IMO, RCAP or combination via delegation 

framework 



Additional Considerations

• The newly established RCAP and associated rule change 
process should be used to progress any WEM related 
changes from the Electricity Market Review. 

• Should future potential enhancements to the existing 
rule and procedure change processes be included onto 
the Market Rules Evolution Plan for consideration by the 
MAC in the future? 
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